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   Feast Days 
 

November 10th – St. Leo the      
Great, Pope & Doctor of the 

Church 
       November 11th – St. Martin 

de Tours, Bishop 
November 14th – St.     

Laurence O’Toole, Bishop 
               

                                           

 

November List of Dead 

Irish people have a wonderful regard and respect for our dead. This is shown 

in the case of our Graveyards. Caragh people owe a great deal of thanks to 

our Cemetery Committee who do a tremendous job in looking after our 

Graveyard. 

November is a traditional time for remembering our dead. There are special 

Memorial Masses, visits to graves, blessings, and prayers. 

This year we have many restrictions due to Covid 19, but we can still 

remember and honour our loved ones who have died.  

• Dead list If you wish to have your deceased relatives remembered at all 

Masses in the church, please write out their names in the book provided in 

the Church. They will be placed on the altar for remembrance at all Masses 

during the month. 

 

• Prayer leaflet A prayer leaflet is available in the church with special prayers 

to remember our dead, in church, at home or in the cemetery. 

 

• Visit and pray for our dead in the Cemetery or visit the church. 

MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS 

Saturday 6 November 
Vigil Mass    6.30pm 
Eddie Reddy 
Tessie & Joe Winder 
Bob Thompson 
Jerry Donnelly (Months Mind) 
Joe Crowe (Donore) 
Kathleen Gallagher (Recently deceased) 
Ger Fox and all the deceased members 
of the Fox & Condron Family. 
Sunday 7 November 
Morning Mass              10.00am 

Monday 8 November 
Morning Prayer & Communion Service
    9.30am 
Tuesday 9 November 
Morning Prayer & Communion Service
    9.30am 
Wednesday 10 November 
Morning Prayer & Communion Service
    9.30am 
Thursday 11 November 
Morning Mass   9.30am 
Breda Cummins 
Friday 12 November      
Morning Mass   9.30am 
John & Mary Cassidy 
Saturday 13 November 
Vigil Mass    6.30pm 
Rose Delmer 
Aisling Nooney 
Sunday 14 November 
Morning Mass              10.00am 

 

MINISTERS OF THE 
WORD 

 

Saturday 6 November 
Darac O’Neill 

Sunday 7 November 
Marianne O’Foghlú 

 
Saturday 13 November 

Susan Kearney 
Sunday 14 November 

Josh Hannigan 
 
 

MINISTERS OF THE 
EUCHARIST 

 

Saturday 6 November 
Liz Nooney 

Sunday 7 November 
Catherine Heavey 

 
Saturday 13 November 

Phyllis Jennings 
Sunday 14 November 

Máire Heneghan 
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Our Christmas Cards are for sale in the Parish Office as well as Christmas  
Bouquet Cards. 

 

Friday, November 26th 2021 
 

Memorial service for babies, who passed away through miscarriage, 
Still birth and Neo Natal deaths 

“Their time was short, yet very precious". 
On Friday 26th November @ 8.00pm 

A special memorial service will be held in Our Lady & St. Joseph Church, 
Caragh  

 All are very welcome to attend. Caragh Pastoral Council 

Signed Mass Cards are available in the Sacristy and 

the Parish Office 

All our Masses can be viewed on our webcam. 

www.caraghparish.net or on our app 

Parish Envelopes  

Envelopes are provided in collection boxes and in the Church 
We encourage people to consider setting up a Bankers Order. Forms are available in the 
Parish Office or in the Church. We would like to thank people who are contributing in these 
time 

 

Important message from An Garda Síochána Crime Prevention 
Unit 

 
Gardaí are receiving an ever increasing number of complaints in relation to 
fraudulent and illegal scams. The scams can come in the form of texts, emails, 
telephone calls to your mobile or landline or even through social media. They can 
be difficult to spot as the correspondence claims to come from a reputable 
organisation such as your bank, card issuer or even a government department 
such as Revenue. The message can appear within a genuine thread of text 
messages that you may have received from a legitimate organisation. 
Anyone can fall victim to these scams, however Gardaí are asking the public to 
make vulnerable persons aware of them. The worldwide nature of these scams 
which are designed to steal money from unsuspecting parties means that they are 
particularly difficult to investigate. 
How to avoid becoming a victim: 

• Be suspicious of text messages received out of the blue that claim to come 
from a reputable organisation, such as a bank or credit/debit card issuer. 

• Be cautious of text messages that prompt you to call a phone number or 
visit a website to resolve an issue or verify your details urgently. 

• Do not respond to text messages that request personal information, such 
as your bank account details, without first independently verifying that 
they are from a genuine source. 

• Never reply to text messages that request your PIN, online banking 
password, or any other password. 

• Be wary about calling any phone number, or clicking on any link, that is 
embedded within a text message. 

• Examples of recent fraudulent messages that have been received are 
purporting to be from Revenue, Amazon, Various couriers/delivery 
companies, financial institutions, Covid-19 related among others 

 
Gardaí would ask that we all look out for more vulnerable persons with regards to 
these scams  
Remember never click on unknown links or divulge personal information over the 
phone  
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